
Preferred First Name Policy 1

PREFERRED FIRST NAME
POLICY
Creighton University allows students to provide a preferred first name
which differs from their legal first name.  The preferred first name does
not alter the legal name on the student’s education record, including
the official transcript.  Students may indicate their preferred name
on the application for admission, or at any time by submitting to the
Registrar’s Office a completed Preferred First Name Request form located
on the Registrar’s Office website (https://www.creighton.edu/registrar/
otherservicesandforms/). More policy details may be found on the
website.
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